
 

 
Welcome to The Firs Monthly Newsletter 

 

e have some exciting activities 

upcoming across the next few 

months here at the Firs! 

Our first event to kick off the new season is 

our Halloween & Bonfire event. 

Our Halloween & Bonfire Event will be 

held on Friday 30
th

 October. There will be 

Bric–a-Brac Stalls, Tombola, Lucky dip and 

many more.  

We will be providing traditional Bonfire 

Night food and a small Firework display. All 

Families are welcome; Tickets will be on 

sale from our Activity Coordinators.  

 

We are also holding a raffle which will be 

drawn on the day for some lovely hampers 

which have been hand made by our 

Activities Team.   

 

We are also holding a Christmas Fete 

in December too! This will take place 

on Friday 11
th

 December. More details will 

be released soon. 

 If you would like to hold a stall at the Fete 

then please see Caroline or Karen to arrange 

the details. 

We are always looking for new ideas and 

suggestions for activities we can do with our 

residents and their families, so if you have 

any ideas you would like to share, please 

feel free to come and speak to us.  

We look forward to seeing you very soon! If 

you have any questions please contact us on 

01902 677911 or email us at 

thefirs@northgatehealthcare.co.uk 

 

Middle Tones 

Friday 25
th
 September 

Music in Motion 

Friday 2
nd

 October 

James Bickley Fitness 

Saturday 3
rd

 October 

Reverend Andrew 

Thursday 8
th
 October 

Middle Tones 

Friday 9
th
 October 

Shades of the Shadows 

Thursday 16
th
 October 

w 

 

Upcoming Events ….. 



 

 

 
We have a residents meeting on: 

  

Thursday 1
st
 October 2015 at 7:00pm. 

 

All Families are welcome to attend and we 

look forward to seeing you there. 

 

 
We are celebrating some birthdays this 

month so please join me in wishing the 

following residents many happy returns. 
 
Dorothy Hamblett – 3

rd
 October 

 

Iris Potts – 16
th

 October 

 

 
 
 
 

 You can now find us on Facebook. 
Please search for “Firs Carehome” 

 

 

The Firs are always looking for highly 

skilled and professional staff and we are 

delighted to welcome some new team 

members…. 

 

Karen Simkiss – Housekeeping 

 

Karen Mansell – Care Assistant 

 

Alicia Gregg – Care Assistant 

 

Kay Birchill – Cook 

 

Karen Grigg – Activity Coordinator 

 

Caroline Rabone – Activity Coordinator 

 

Sharnie Bree – Care Assistant  

 

 

We would also like to wish one of our staff, 

Rebecca Seabrook, all the best with her 

anxiously awaited new addition to the 

family. Becky will be leaving us for a while 

to enjoy her new little bundle. We will bring 

news on his safe arrival in our next edition. 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

We would like to thank you all for taking 

the time to read our newsletter and we look 

forward to seeing you at our next event. 
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October Birthday’s … 

New Staff …. 


